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SUPPLEMENTAL Testimony of Save the Sound 

Before the Commerce and Environment Committees 

Re: Listening Session Transfer Act and the Transition to a Release-Based Property 

Remediation Program 

September 17, 2020 

 
Dear Co-Chairs Hartley, Simmons, Cohen, and Demicco, and members of the Commerce and Environment 

Committees: 

We write on behalf of Save the Sound (previously CT Fund for the Environment) to SUPPLEMENT our 

previous testimony supporting the Transition from the Transfer act to a Release Based Property Remediation 

Program. It has come to our attention this morning that the CT Business and Industry Association, despite being 

included in negotiations regarding the language reflected in Draft LCO 3962 is now seeking substantive 

changes to that language. Our support was premised on the agreed to language and we would oppose any bill 

that incorporates CBIA’s attempts to change the agreed upon language or concepts.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

 
Roger Reynolds 

Senior Legal Counsel 

Save the Sound 


